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Tuesday 5th March 2019 

Dear Parents 

This Thursday is World Book Day and we are combining our activities with both an in-school 
book fair and this term’s Scholastic International Book Club to bring you the opportunity to 

both purchase books in school and online. Our main goal is to promote 

a love of reading within all students.  

Lonely Planet Books will once again be in school on both Wednesday 6th 

March (browsing only for students, purchase from 1:40pm) and on 

Thursday 7th March for students to purchase during the day and parents 
from 1:40pm. Please only send money with students in a sealed 

envelope labelled with their name and class.   

To order books for your child online, go to: 

http://world-schools.scholastic.co.uk/nord-anglia-int-sch-al-khor or scan this QR code and 
browse the latest books before ordering online.  Booklets will be sent home on Thursday 7th 
March. 

Please place your order online by Thursday 21st March. 

These books will be delivered to school and sent home with your child as soon as they arrive 

(by Thursday 28th March). 

Scholastic has offered to reward NAISAK with 20p in Scholastic rewards for every £1 spent 

and Lonely Planet Books will give us a choice of free books. This will allow us to extend our 
reading resources even further for your child at school. 

We hope that you are able to purchase a book or two to support your child in becoming a 
reader at home.  If you require any additional information regarding suggested purchases for 
your child, please do not hesitate to contact me at benjamin.spencer@nais.qa 

Yours sincerely 

Benjamin Spencer 
Benjamin.spencer@nais.qa 
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